
 

 

21st June 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

RE: STUDENT COUNCIL: Non Uniform Day for Grenfell Tower, Friday 23rd June 

 

Highlands School and the Student Council have decided to actively take part in raising money for 

the residents of Grenfell Tower who lost their family, neighbours and homes in the tragic fire last 

week in North Kensington.  

 

We will be holding a Non Uniform Day here at Highlands School on Friday 23rd June 2017 and we 

ask that that all students bring in a minimum donation of £2 to wear their own clothes. However, 

please remember that the school expects students to dress appropriately! 

 

Money raised on this day will be donated to the relief fund to help the residents of Grenfell Tower. 

We hope that you will support the school in helping to raise money for this deserving cause.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Miss Brown (Dance and Citizenship teacher, on behalf of The School Council) 

 

 


